
 
 

Pinner Wood School Governing Body Newsletter - December 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What another extraordinary term! As a Governing Body, we are so happy to have the children back. 
It has been great to see how quickly the staff and children have adjusted to the new ‘normal’. Well 
done and thank you to all for adapting to the new roles, and for working so hard to keep school safe.  
 
Thank you to our parents and carers who have been following the rules and supporting their children 
at home. Please remember to stay up to date with the guidelines and rules, these are on Miss 
Marriott’s newsletters and emails if you need them. It is important for everyone that you follow 
these and isolate when you have to. 
 
Although the pandemic continues, it does not stop our plans for the future. We have been busy 
reviewing our long term goals for the school.  
 
In the new year, there will be more information on the Governing Body pages of the Pinner Wood 
School website. The headlines are: 

• To develop a stronger place for our school in the local community 
• To evolve the curriculum to include a wider subject base and different ways of learning 
• To continue to build our school community to focus on the well-being of all 
• To integrate and build on the school’s technology  
• To create a sustainable school for the future 

 
As a Governing Body, we have been going through some changes. We have said goodbye to Bushra 
Anwar and Shaheen Warren, both have been governors for 4 years and have taken on critical roles in 
their time – thank you for everything!  
 
At the same time, it is fantastic to welcome Mohammed Chowdhury and Tejal Tanna as parent 
governors, and Dhurita Radia and Joel Suthesh as a co-opted governor. We are looking forward to 
making the most of their skills and experience. Thank you to all of those who participated in the 
recent parent governor elections.  
 
For more information about the Governing Body, what we do, our plans and our committees, please go 
to the school website or get in touch via our email address here.   
 
We hope you stay safe and have a happy holiday, no matter how you are able to celebrate!  
 
Carolyn Hector   

Chair of Governors   
 

             


